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ZEP Parts Solvent SDS.pdf


EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking


links, or responding to this email.
Karen,
Following up with you regarding the inspection at Ft Myers Service Center on 12/8. Below are the
items that were brought to my attention and the actions being taken to correct:
 


35 day window missed for used mineral oil pickup in October 2021 – Going forward the 35
day time clock will start the following day after oil is removed. The Vendor (TA America) driver
has been notified of this change.
Non-Hazardous Manifest had incorrect EPA ID numbers – Template has been made to cover
the three areas (AOW, TBO and FMO) that have rolloffs with correct Generator’s US EPA ID
numbers for each area. The US EPA ID number for Okeechobee Landfill has also been
corrected on template.
ZEP Parts Cleaner – what solvent is being used – Attached is the Safety Data Sheet
Universal Waste drum for aerosol cans label has been updated – see below picture


 
 


 
Please let me know if there are any other items that you require that I may have missed.
 
Thanks


Kelli Gross
Sr. Environmental Specialist
Power Delivery Environmental 
(941) 316-6231  Office
(941) 531-0483  Mobile
Kelli.Gross@fpl.com
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